
SEA-TAC AIRPORT’S
PART 150 NOISE STUDY 
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

Saturday, April 9

Sea-Tac Airport’s 
Arrivals Hall

Drop by anytime between              
10 a.m. & 4 p.m.

 Talk with port staff and 
consultants about the study

 Learn about potential 
recommendations for noise 
mitigation measures

The Arrivals Hall is at the south end 
of the main terminal, baggage claim 
level.  Parking will be validated.

For more information, visit www.airportsites.net/sea-part150/ or call (206) 787-4944.  If you would like an interpreter, call (206) 787-3797. 


